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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Response to adequacy letter on Miller Pit 

Mark Heifner <mheifner610@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 25, 2021 at 1:25 PM
To: Amy Eschberger <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: "Davis, Scott" <SDAVIS@schmidtconstr.com>, "Chavez, Dan" <dchavez@schmidtco.co>

Hi Amy, 

Attached is the response to your adequacy letter of TR05 for the Miller Pit M-1982-112. As explained in there using
fertilizer and mulch might well create more problems than help. Allowing the mineral nutrients in the now biologically dead
soils due to long term stockpiling in combination with the abundant nitrogen fixers in the seed mix would likely create a
more gentle transition to productive vegetation using a more natural approach. 

If you have any questions, please call. 

Mark Heifner 

PS: hope you got dug out this morning. I am getting there. 12.5 inches here near Broadway and Evans. Badly needed but
what a pain. 
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